
 

 

Feedback: Special CCPKZNP Chamber Meeting -  

Transfer of Early Child Development from DSD to DBE: 

KwaZulu-Natal 
 

PSCBC Resolution 1/2019 gave rise to the configuration of provincial departments which led to the 

transfer of Early Child Development from DSD to DBE. A provincial special chamber meeting was held on 

2 September 2021, where the PSCBC delegate briefed the chamber that the MACRO submission has 

been signed by both the Minister of Basic Education and Social Development. 

 

A Provincial Task Team (PTT), which was established to monitor and oversee the transfer of employees 

and other resources from DSD to DBE, was formally introduced to the PSCBC. The PSCBC noted with 

concern, that the Office of the Premier (OTP) and labour in the Education sector, were not represented in 

the PTT and an agreement was reached that the OTP and labour should be represented. 

 

The PTT was tasked to prepare a presentation to be tabled at the next meeting of CCPKZN. Members 

will be kept informed of developments. 

 

For more information please contact Mr Nkosenye Ndlovu on 0828808979. 
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